
Howard, Meredith@Waterboards


From: Howard, Meredith@Waterboards


Sent: Friday, May 31, 2019 7:50 AM


To: Stephen Maurano - NOAA Federal


Subject: RE: UC Davis Zwilling Lit Review


Attachments: Task 3.5 CWB Salmonid Thermal Review Paper.docx


HI Stephen,


Here is the report.


Cheers,


Meredith


Meredith Howard, PhD


Planning Section Program Manager


Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board


11020 Sun Center Drive #200


Rancho Cordova, CA 95670


(916) 464-4788


meredith.howard@waterboards.ca.gov


From: Stephen Maurano - NOAA Federal <stephen.maurano@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 8:10 AM


To: Howard, Meredith@Waterboards <Meredith.Howard@Waterboards.ca.gov>


Cc: Plachta@waterboards.ca.gov


Subject: Re: UC Davis Zwilling Lit Review


Perfect, thanks so much Meredith!


On Wed, May 22, 2019 at 7:35 AM Howard, Meredith@Waterboards <Meredith.Howard@waterboards.ca.gov>


wrote:


Hi Stephen,


We do have the report however I am out of the office this week. I can send it on Tuesday when I am back in the


office and have access to the server.


Hope you are enjoying your new position.


Cheers


Meredith


Sent from my iPhone


On May 21, 2019, at 3:11 PM, Stephen Maurano - NOAA Federal <stephen.maurano@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Walt and Meredith,


We're not sure we have a copy of the UC Davis Zwilling literature review on temperature that RB5


funded and Betty coordinated. I think the title was "Variation in Thermal Eco-physiology among


California Salmonids: Implications for Management" (or something similar). We understand it's still


making it's way to publication so the peer reviewed version may not be out for awhile, but could we
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funded and Betty coordinated. I think the title was "Variation in Thermal Eco-physiology among


California Salmonids: Implications for Management" (or something similar). We understand it's still


making it's way to publication so the peer reviewed version may not be out for awhile, but could we


ask you to resend whatever version or deliverable resulted from the RB5 effort. We know it was sent


out previously to reviewers and workgroup, but we can't track down a copy here.


Thanks so much for the time and help!


--

Stephen Maurano


Natural Resource Management Specialist


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-3710


Stephen.Maurano@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--

Stephen Maurano


Natural Resource Management Specialist


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-3710


Stephen.Maurano@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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